
OPPORTUNITY #7 
Bochurim Placement for Tishrei! 

 
 
As in past years, The Shluchim Office is offering bochurim 
placement for the Yom Tovim. The bochurim are available to 
help you in numerous capacities (bal tefillah, special programs, 
mivtzoim, and many more possibilities) depending upon your 
needs and their skills and abilities. 
 
By utilizing our temporary placement service, you are saved 
the time and expense of recruiting your own bochurim. The 
Shluchim Office collects the names and qualifications of inter-
ested bochurim. When a Shliach requests our assistance in bo-
chur recruitment, we match the Shliach's needs with the skills 
and abilities of bochurim who have registered with us.  
 
The Shluchim Office maintains a list of suggested guidelines to promote a better understanding of the expec-
tations of everyone involved. Once the connection has been made it is the responsibility of the Shliach to fi-
nalize the arrangements. The Shluchim Office cannot assume any responsibility for the success of a bochur 
or girl, but we do our best to suggest candidates that will be a good fit with your needs. 
 
 

TO REGISTER 
 
For more information, please contact Levi Goldstein of The Shluchim Office at: 
718-221-0500, or e-mail him at lgoldstein@shluchim.org. 
 

A SPECIAL SERVICE FOR SHLUCHIM! 
 
This service is coordinated by The Shluchim Office, a division of Merkos L'Inyo-
nei Chinuch. For more information, please call us at 718-221-0500 or e-mail us at 
shluchim@shluchim.org. 

 


